
PINELLAS COUNTY FIRE CHIEF’S ASSOCIATION 
March 4, 2010, Regular Meeting Minutes  
 
The meeting was called to order by Chief Lewis at 12:40 PM.   
 
Chief Fant made a motion to accept the minutes of the previous meeting. 
 
Second by Chief McGuff  
 
Treasurer’s Report as of December 1, 2010: 
 
 PCFCA Checking $4,604.26  Motion to accept: Chief McGuff 
 PCFCA Extrication $143.32  Second:      Chief Fant 
 PCFCA Training/Ed. $2,748.00 
 SCFSK Checking $1,995.68    
 SCFSK CD  $5,144.30   
 Total   $14,635.56 
 
Guests /Presentations 
 
None 
 
 
Correspondence 
 
 
Receipt of plaque from PTEC thanking the PCFCA for their support of CPAT.  Received Final report from 
OPPAGA 
 
 
New Business 
 
 
Operations will be reviewing the 5UF responses and make recommendations. 
 
Unfinished Business 
 
Ray Hansen has been appointed to the PCCLB as a fire representative. 
 
Slate presented for upcoming elections 
 
President: Doug Lewis 
VP  Jamie Geer 
Sec/Treas Michael Wallace 
North  James Angle 
Director AL Jeff Malzone 
South  Dayton Saltsman 
Mid  Rick Graham 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Committee Reports 
Operations Chiefs 
 
Looking to revise some 600 SOPs mostly wordsmithing / shortening to SOP not a training document. 
 
Discussed shelter staffing 
 
Operations would like to work with PCCA on standardizing SCBA among all departments.  Largo, Seminole 
and St Petersburg are all doing an evaluation right now. 
 
Trying to get MDC mapping to a printed version. 
 
Fire Marshals 
 
None 
 
 
 
PALS 
 
CME on line this month 
 
Elections are coming next month 
 
 
Training Officers 
 
Hi rise training in April every night except on Rays games nights.  600-35 Vehicle Apparautus placement will 
be provided to PCFCA for approval. 
 
 
 
EMS Advisory Council 
 
None 
 
 
Opticom 
 
None 
 
 
 
Fire District Contract 
 
None 
 
 
 



Affiliate Reports 
Public Safety 
 
 
 
Medical Director 
 
None 
 
 
SunStar 
 
New ambulances are GMC and are using solar charging systems 
 
 
Emergency Management 
 
None 
 
 
 
St. Petersburg College Fire 
 
March 25 is graduation of academy class 
 
 
 
St. Petersburg College EMS 
 
None 
 
 
Red Cross 
 
 
 
 
Good of the Organization 
 
Chief McGuff asked if the organization was going to make the same budgetary assumptions  as last year when 
making submittals to PC EMS.  All agreed to do so. 
 
 
 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:30 PM. Next Meeting is April 1, 2010. 
 


